9 February 2023

Announcement of deviation from orbital keeping range by the debris

avoidance maneuver

Thanks for making use of AUIG2.

By implementing debris avoidance maneuver, ALOS-2 will deviate from the
orbital keeping range “+500m” for the following period.

Please be careful if you order some products during this period.

From Feb.9, 2023 to Feb.10 2023(UTC) [TBD]

We will inform you as we get more information.



